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Comments: | think that Holland Lake Lodge Facility should not have a categorical exclusion. It is basically
excluding the project from a full environmental review that would show how the expansion would affect or harm
its surrounding environment.

Making this large an expansion would definitely impact the lodge's environment and the simple environmental
review for categorical exclusions would not detail all the environmental concerns.

Also the results of the environmental assessment should be clear and simple for everyone to know if the
environmental concerns are worth it.



